

School Newsletter

No: 6 December 2014

We have arrived at the end of a very busy term and I would like to thank you parents for all the support you have given to the school this year. The children have worked extremely hard and achieved some wonderful achievements throughout the year. Well done children.

Attendance

I would like to congratulate the children on achieving 96% attendance this term. This is an excellent percentage and achievement for our school. Well done children and a huge thank you parents for supporting attendance.

Christmas Productions

The Christmas productions this year have been marvellous! Well done to all the children and a thank you to all the staff for organising the various plays and concert. The children have thoroughly enjoyed themselves and, I know you agree, the singing has been spectacular! Well done children.

Dates for your diary

- Wednesday 17th December Children's Christmas parties, disco and Santa Claus!! Children can wear their own clothes to enjoy the day.
- Thursday 18th December End of term Mass at 9:15am. Please join us in the school hall.
- Friday 19th December Christmas themed day. Children can wear their own clothes. End of term and children break up at 3:00pm.
- Monday 5th January 2015 Children return to school.



On behalf of all the staff and governors of St Philip's Catholic School I wish you a very happy and holy Christmas and new year.

